
IMPROVING OUR COMMUNITY 

COLUMBIA GATEWAY URBAN RENEWAL AGENCY 

CITY OF THE DALLES 

Columbia Gateway Urban Renewal Advisory Committee 
Minutes 

Tuesday, April 19, 2011 
5:30 PM 

Civic Auditorium/Granada Block Redevelopment Tour 

Present members: Chris Zukin, Richard Elkins, Gary Grossman, Bill Dick, Jennifer Botts, 
John Nelson, Ken Farner, Scott Hege 

Absent members: Mike Elmore 

Staff present: Dan Durow, Community Development Dept. Director; Carole Trautman, 
Administrative Secretary 

CALL TO ORDER 
Chair Zukin called the meeting to order at the Civic Auditorium at 5:30 PM. 

TOUR INFORMATION 
Steve Lawrence, representative for The Civic Auditorium, provided a tour of The Civic 
Auditorium and highlighted past and possible future renovation projects. The committee 
members then moved to the Granada Block where Michael Leash, developer of the Granada 
Block Redevelopment Project, conducted a tour of the Bank Hotel, the Recreation, the Granada 
Theater, the Model Laundry, and the Chinese buildings. 

FUTURE MEETINGS 
The next scheduled meeting is Tuesday, May 1 7, 2011. 

ADJOURNMENT 
Chair Zukin adjourned the meeting at 7:38 PM. e;: J~k Trau~oo, Administrative Se~et~. 

Chfis-b\lk-in, Ch~ an · 
~tSill Dick, Ac 1nC\ Cho.,'< 
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